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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute to HB 2116 will add CLEET agency new hires who are 

officers of the State Fire Marshal into the Oklahoma Law Enforcement Retirement System 

(OLERS). This measure has been deemed a fiscal retirement bill by the Legislative Actuaries as 

defined by the Oklahoma Pension Legislation Actuarial Analysis Act (OPLAAA). 

 

OLERS officials anticipate the measure to have an actuarial impact, as all new hires have a 

minor impact to the system. Upon approval by the committee, the measure will be sent to the 

Legislative Actuary for actuarial review. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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